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2013 NSW MOTOCROSS CHAMPIONSHIPS – VENUE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
Motorcycling NSW wishes to advise all Clubs and members of changes to Round 1 
of the 2013 NSW Motocross Championships to be held on 30 & 31 March and 1 April 
2013. 
 
Owing to circumstances beyond their control, the Tamworth Motorcycle Club has 
chosen not to proceed as host of the first round for the 2013 series.  Motorcycling 
NSW is currently considering what other options are available to them to ensure as 
little disruption to the series and the participants as possible. 
 
“The date will remain the same regardless of the new venue” said Daniel Gatt, 
General Manager of Motorcycling NSW.  “It’s a shame for the Club, but ultimately it’s 
their call and it’s better for us to know now when we can do something about it.  We 
will be announcing the replacement venue early in the new year to try to minimise 
any inconvenience to participants and their families”. Gatt continued. 
 
Motorcycling NSW would like to extend thanks to the Tamworth Motorcycle Club for 
their efforts to date and we remind all participants to keep an eye out on the 
Motorcycling NSW website for updates pertaining to the 2013 NSW Motocross 
Championships.    
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